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February 13, 1980
TLL 048

TMI Support
Attn: J. I. Collins, Deputy Director
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission
c/o Three Mile Island Nuclear Station
Middletown, Pa. 17057
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i Dear Str:

Three Mile Island Nuclear Station, Unit II (TMI-2)

Operating License No. DPR-73.

Docket No. 50-320
HEPA/ Charcoal Filter Changeout Docueentation

This letter is in fulfillcent of item 14 of our letter to you on December

21, 1979 (CQL 1509).

HEPA filters in the Auxiliary and Fuel Handling Building have been inspected
: and damaged filters have been replaced. Procedures for in-place-DOP

testing of the filter banks were submitted to the NRC for review andi

approval. We are currently awaiting NRC acceptance of our responses to
questions raised by the NRC as a result of the NRC's first review.

Charcoal adsorbers in the Auxiliary Building "A" & "B" trains and in the
Fuel Handling Building "A" train have been replaced. The Fuel Handling
building "B" train was not replaced and in-place freon leak tests on'

the replaced adsorber banks were not perfor:ned. This is due principally
to the fact that the charcoal adsorbers no longer serve any real function

since the quantity of radio iodine in the Auxiliary and Fuel Handling
Buildings is assentially zero. The recovery Technical Specifications recognize
this fact by the exclusion of charcoal adsorbers for the discussed filter -

banks.

Sincerely,

/s/ R. F. Wilson

R. F. Wiison
Director, TMI-II
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cc: R. Vollmer
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